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General comments

The ANAO took into account the JCPAA recommendation shown below in
formulating the Audit Work Plan for 2001-2002.

Response to the recommendation

Recommendation No. 4 paragraph 4.41

The Committee recommends that the Australian National Audit Office
carry out a follow-up audit on Job Network to ensure its recommended
improvements are incorporated into the management of Job Network
contracts.

The ANAO agrees with the recommendation and has scheduled appropriate
coverage in our 2001-2002 Audit Work Program.

Ian McPhee

Deputy Auditor-General
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